
From: Michael Armstrong
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: House Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 11:46:48 AM

Sent from my iPhone
Michael  Armstrong 907 229 0513

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Armstrong <mba1@gci.net>
Date: May 6, 2017 at 11:37:17 AM PDT
To: Sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov
Subject: House Bill 2027

Please support this bill to protect an already designated wild and scenic  Water
way.  To build a bridge across this area highly jeopardizes the designation. Please
preserve the wild and scenic waterway as it is and not allow it to be adulterated
with bridge construction which also destroys private property rights and interests .
 Once the sensitive area is intruded, there is no turning back. Thank you for your
attention and consideration. Sincerely, Michael b Armstrong  mba1@gci.net

Sent from my iPad Michael Armstrong 907-229-0513
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